
Join Sunapee Selectmen and the 

municipal staff at the Safety  

Services Bldg.  

 Coffee & Donuts at 8:30,  Q & A at 9 am 

August 4, 2020 

This is an exciting opportunity for residents to participate 

in an information and feedback  session with members of 

the Board of Selectmen and staff.  

This meeting will be in lieu of the Summer Town Meeting. 

- We will be meeting in the Fire Department’s apparatus bay which will allow more room to spread out.  

- Any attendee with a handicap may park their vehicle in front of the apparatus bay. 

- Tables with seating will be set up 6 feet apart. 

- Only the first 40 attendees will be allowed into the building. 

- If you attend with family members, you will be allowed to sit together at a table. 

- We ask that all attendees wear a mask into the building, which can be removed once you are seated at  

your table. 

-Volunteers will be present to bring coffee and homemade treats to your table. All homemade treats will be  
individually wrapped.  


